
Year 5 Peek at the Week 
10th November 2023 

Our Learning 
This week, we finished our science unit on Properties 
of Materials with a final experiment on reversible 
and irreversible changes. We also started our next 
geography unit which looks at the migration of refu-
gees and also mountains, earthquakes and volca-
noes.   

In maths, we continued to apply multiplication 
strategies  to help support us  within  common fac-
tors, prime numbers and square numbers.   

In English, we finished our Goodnight Mr Tom unit 
by creating a newspaper article about how the evac-
uees settled into Little Weirwold. 

In PSHRE, we  continued to look at cultural differ-
ences within the classroom and how we should be 
celebrating these differences rather than allowing 
them to cause conflict. 

Next week, we will continue exploring the migration 
of refugees and will begin our learning on  moun-
tains, earthquakes and volcanoes.   

In maths, we will continue to explore multiplication 
and division. Here we will specifically learn to multi-
ply and divide by 10, 100 and 1000.  

In English, we will begin our unit on Azzi. This is a 
picture book which explores the impact of WW2 on 
our world and the journey of a refugee family as 
they search for safety. 

Important Dates / Reminders 
Anti-bullying Week: 13th Nov 

Priory Friends Coffee Morning: 15th Nov 

Parent Forum– 22nd Nov 

Kip on a Ship: 23rd November 

Well done to those of you that emailed your home 
learning in this week (due to our school closure).  

 

 

 

    Star of the week 

                                                                                 None due to school closure.     

Word of the Week: conscious 

Remember to read 3 times a week and practise your timetables on Rockstar Maths and Doodle Maths. 

Contact us: year5@prioryschool.com                  01628 600300 


